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HB 279 1 Sub, LONG-TERM DISABILTY AMENDMENTS, 

(King, Brian)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact: $1,796,253 per year to the state 

employee long-term disability program.  

The substitute bill did not modify any of the provisions in the original bill, but merely 

added language related to ongoing reviews of a person's disability consistent with 

PEHP's current practice.  As such, this substitute will not add additional costs to PEHP 

other than outlined in the original bill.   

Since the original provisions are all still in place, the estimated cost of this bill remains 

at $1,796,253.  Please see PEHP's original analysis for analysis regarding the amount.     


